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   Raheny Community Nursing Unit 
   Harmonstown Road, Raheny, Dublin 5. 

                 Guthán: Telephone 8505600 / 8505603  
       “under the management of Beaumont Hospital” 
 
 
 
4th March 2025 
 
 
Re:  Annual Report 2024 and HIQA report 2024 
 
 
Dear Resident and Family member, 
 
I am delighted to attach the 2024 annual report for the Raheny Community Nursing 
Unit for you and your families to read.   The year 2024 has been a good year for the 
unit and we are looking forward to 2025. 
 
I have also attached the most recent HIQA report that was published last week, this 
inspection took place on 20th November 2024.  We are delighted with this report 
which shows the high standard care the residents receive at RCNU. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
____________________ 
Sharon Trehy, 
Director of Nursing 
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